
Quins Supporters Association

QUINSSA!
Committee Meeting 25th May 2005

MINUTES

Five committee members in attendance

Tony Copsey was unable to attend as planned

Minutes of the last meeting were approved – matter arising to be dealt with during the course of
the meeting

Events
• next HOPA event on 2nd June
• Quinssa AGM – Tony Copsey and Colin Osbourne to attend. There will be an

election for places on the to the committee
• Discussion of possible future events – a black tie event at the Stoop
• Review of Balloon race –
• Review of the position regarding volunteers SC

Finance:
• Calendars –approx 125 left
• Bambams – we have covered our costs on these.
• Immortal Harlequin books – 1 left to sell
• Rugby Chick – £14 left over

Merchandising:
• Discussion of alternatives to a calendar

Membership:
• Last number issued – 549 – 214 yet to renew.
• Flyers – will be sent out with season ticket packages

Any Other Business:
• Discussion about how Quinssa can help the club next season, feedback from members

and dialogue with the Club
• Wrist bands – it was decided to offer to promote them but not to financially back the

project.
• End of season dinner – we need to get dialogue going about this early on.
• Travel – information about travel to the away games will be available mid-August.
• Discussion about committee member speaking to the press about Quins/Quinssa. It

was agreed that committee members should only talk to the press, in their capacity as
Quinssa Committee members, about Quinssa



• At a future meeting there will be a discussion about fundraising

The date of the next meeting is 13th July 2005 @ the Cabbage Patch at 7.45pm


